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ICKBURGH NEWSLETTER 

DECEMBER 2017 
Dates for your Diary 
 

 Friday 15th December 2017 – National Christmas JUMPER day – Please send your 

child into school in their Christmas Jumper. 

 
 Friday 15th December 2017 – PRIMARY PHASE – Christmas Nativity 

From 1.00pm – Sensory Story for Parents – The Snowman  
1.30pm – Refreshments for Parents 

                                     2.00pm – Primary Christmas Performance  
           
You are invited to the Primary Phase Christmas performance. Parents will have the 
chance to take part in a sensory story in our Multi-sensory room from 1pm.  
Refreshments will be served between 1.30-1.55 to all guests and the performance will 
begin at 2.00pm. 
 

 Monday 18th December 2017 – SECONDARY & SIXTH FORM – Christmas 
Performance – ‘A Christmas Carol’ 

From 1.00pm – Sensory Story for Parents – The Snowman  
1.30pm – Refreshments for Parents 

                                     2.00pm – Secondary Christmas Performance  
           
You are invited to the Secondary & Sixth Form Christmas performance. Parents will 
have the chance to take part in a sensory story in our Multi-sensory room from 1pm.  
Refreshments will be served between 1.30-1.55 to all guests and the performance will 
begin at 2.00pm. 
 

 Tuesday 19th December 2017 – Christmas Lunch for Pupils, Students and Staff – 
Parents remember to send your children into school wearing something festive. 
 

 Wednesday 20th December 2017 – Pupil’s & Student’s Christmas Party 
 

REMINDER 
The last day of term Thursday 21st December 2017 - A day to tidy up, pack away and say 

‘Goodbye’ until the New Year. 
School will be closed from Friday 22nd December 2017 to Tuesday 2nd January 2018 for 

the Christmas holidays. 
School will start on Wednesday 3rd January 2018 at the usual time of 9am. 

 

We wish everyone a wonderful holiday & look forward to seeing you all in the New              
Year 

 


